
 

 
The Budapest Research Group on Constitutional Theory 

a cooperation of the Institute for Legal Studies of the Hungarian Academy of Sciences 
and the Faculty of Comparative Law and Governance of the Andrássy University Budapest 

 
 

Cordially Invites You to Attend 
The Presentation by 

 

Prof. Renáta Uitz 
(CEU Legal Studies) 

 

 

CAN YOU TELL WHEN AN ILLIBERAL DEMOCRACY IS IN THE MAKING?  

An appeal to comparative constitutional scholarship from Hungary

 
 

TIME   18th March 2015, at 6 p.m. 
PLACE   Andrássy University Budapest, HS1 
REGISTRATION We kindly ask you to register your attendance via email 

to Ms. Melinda Tieger (melinda.tieger@andrassyuni.hu). 
LANGUAGE  English 
 
THE BUDAPEST RESEARCH GROUP ON CONSTITUTIONAL THEORY was established by the Institute 
for Legal Studies of the Hungarian Academy of Sciences in cooperation with the Faculty of 
Comparative Law and Governance of the Andrássy University Budapest. This forum shall 
provide discourse between constitutional scholars as well as political and social scientists 
working in Hungary. The principal objective of the research group is the presentation of books 
and papers by international scholars as well as by members of the research group. 
The Research Group on Constitutional Theory meets, as appropriate, on a monthly basis. 
In order to promote a stimulating discussion and the exchange of a multitude of ideas, 
external researchers and postgraduate students are equally invited to participate in the 
debate. The topics of future meetings are determined by the group members to ensure the 
consideration of issues, which are both timely and of general interest. 
 
The meetings of the group are held either in English or German. 
 

 


